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Call Sheet Media Moves   
Into its New Offices 

WEST HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA, UNITED STATES, July 18, 2024 -- Call Sheet Media Call 
Sheet Media is thrilled to announce its relocation to a new headquarters at 1800 Vine 
Street in Hollywood, California. This prime location is just a 3-minute walk from the iconic 
Hollywood Walk of Fame, where some of our esteemed producers have a star. Our new 
office is situated in the heart of the entertainment industry, reflecting our commitment to 
excellence and innovation in storytelling. 

 

For those fortunate enough to be selected for the CSM Mentor Program, we are offering 
an exclusive, all-expenses-paid visit to our new headquarters. This special opportunity 
includes a VIP tour of several renowned movie production studios, giving participants an 
inside look at the industry. You’ll get to see firsthand where the magic happens and meet 
with some of the most influential figures in filmmaking. 

Our relocation to Hollywood symbolizes a new chapter for Call Sheet Media, one where 
we continue to support and develop the next generation of storytellers. We are excited to 
welcome our program participants to our new space and provide them with unparalleled 
access to industry insights and resources. Join us as we embark on this exciting journey 
and help shape the future of film and television. 
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